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NOVEMBER FACULTY MEETING 

The regular November faculty meeting will be held in the Student Lounge on 
Wednesday, November 5, at 2:15 p.m. All full-time faculty members are expected to 
be present; part-time faculty are cordially invited and are most welcome. 

Agenda: 
1. Proposal from the Academic Council relative to the establishment of 

a committee on faculty standing. 
2. Centralizing of accounting services. 
3. Consultation with faculty on some points of academic policy and pro­

cedure: 
-- Students being excused from other classes for field trips. 
-- Students raising grades after finals by extra work. 
-- Distribution to faculty of GPA lists, Dean's List, etc. 
-- Continuation of policy of requiring Dean's authorization for students' 

registration for 18 units. 
-- Transfer of credit: acceptance of D grades, acceptance of repeated 

languages, acceptance of P. E. credit, etc. 
-- Whether exceptions should be made in re-admitting scholastically 

disqualified students. 
4. Reports and announcements. 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

1. We are pleased to announce that Dr. Jeanne Brink Rigsby has accepted an invitation 
as a member of the accrediting team from the State Department of Education to visit 
the University of California at Irvine. 

2. We have felt it necessary to reorganize the EOP Committee for the current academic 
year. Accordingly, I have asked Dr. Ray Ryland and Mrs. Suzanne Byrne as new 
members along with Mrs. Janet Murphy to represent the faculty of the College for 
Women on the Committee. The full membership is as follows: 

Chairman: Dr. Roland Phelps, E. D. C. , 
Admissions Office representative: Mr. Peter Barend 
Financial Aids Office: Sister Annette Bourret 
Faculty Representatives: Mrs. Suzanne Byrne 

Dr. Richard Coanda 
Mr. Willie Moore 
Mrs. Janet Murphy 
Dr. Ray Ryland 
Mr. Wilson Schurr 

Student Representatives: Mr. Lee Brooks 
Miss Marylin Wallace 
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OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 

Mid-term grade reports and Deficiency Notices should be in the Registrar's Office 
by November 7, 1969. Grades and Notices may be submitted starting th·e week of 
October 27. 

AUDIO-VISUAL EQUIPMENT 

Will all faculty who wish to use education department audio-visual equipment please 
see Miss Cain about the proper procedure for requisitioning· the equipment. 

COMING EVENTS 
Wednesday, October 29: AAUP luncheon meeting at noon in the Rose Room. 
Wednesday, October 29: 2:10-3:45 p. m. in the Student Lounge: ACADEMIC 

DEAN'S OPEN FORUM ON CURRICULUM for Sophomores, Juniors & Seniors 

Homecoming Week: 
Monday, October 27: Concert, 8:00 p.m., USD Gym. 
Wednesday, October 29: Powderpuff Football, University High Stadium. 
Saturday, November 1: Football game against the alumni; 1:30 p.m. at 

Hoover High Stadium 
Saturday, November 1: Dance at the El Cortez Hotel, 9:00 p. m. 

Wednesday, November 5: Freshman Follies, CW Theatre. 
Saturday, November 8: Alcala Trio, 8:00 p. m. in the CW Theatre; an evening 

of Beethoven and Brahms. 
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